
Important	Trailblazer	Agreement	
8/19/20	
	
From:	Catherine	Holbrook	
Sent:	Wednesday,	August	19,	2020	11:20	AM	
Subject:	Important:	Trailblazer	Agreement	
		
Trailblazers,	
 	
You	may	recall	from	my	message	earlier	this	month	that	MCLA	has	developed	the	
Trailblazer	Agreement	as	part	of	our	commitment	to	the	health	and	safety	of	the	
entire	community.		
		
As	a	member	of	the	MCLA	community,	you	are	expected	to	take	active	steps	to	
ensure	your	continued	health	and	safety	and	to	protect	the	health	and	safety	of	
every	member	of	our	campus	and	local	community	in	the	midst	of	this	global	
pandemic.	We	have	relied	upon	guidance	and	protocols	established	by	the	
Centers	for	Disease	Control	and	Prevention	(CDC),	as	well	as	local,	state,	and	
federal	health	and	medical	professionals	to	inform	our	plans	for	returning	to	
campus.		
		
Your	success	is	dependent	on	staying	healthy	and	agreeing	to	abide	by	shared	
behavioral	changes	and	established	safety	guidelines	to	protect	yourself,	protect	
those	around	you,	and	protect	the	larger	community	from	illness.	
		
To		that	end	all	students	are	expected	to	read,	agree	to,	and	sign	the	TrailBlazer 
Agreement prior to arriving on campus.	
 	
Thank you, and please reach out if you have any questions.	
 	
Cathy	
 	
Catherine	Holbrook,	Ph.D.	
Vice	President,	Student	Affairs	
Massachusetts	College	of	Liberal	Arts	
375	Church	Street	
North	Adams,	MA	01247	
email:	Catherine.Holbrook@mcla.edu	
phone:		413-662-5231	
Pronouns:		she/her	
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